
For 

Anti-Bullying Week! 
On Monday 15th November to mark the start of               

Anti-Bullying Week, we are inviting children and staff to                 

express themselves, celebrate their individuality and what makes 

them unique by wearing a pair of odd socks to school! 

We look forward to seeing your crazy sock combinations!  

 

 

 

 

All monetary donations for The Anti-Bullying Alliance are welcome 

and can be made at buckets which will be placed by the gates. 

 

 


